
El Camino College Humanities Division 

ESL Meeting Minutes – Fall Flex Day 

August 20, 2015 

 
In attendance: 

Carr, Allison 

Currey, Nancy 

Degnan, Kevin 

Kline, Matt 

Llado, Nitza 

Loya, Rebecca 

Mochidome, Debbie 

Uyemura, Evelyn 

 
 

 

1.  SLO Assignments for Fall 2015  

1.1 This semester, the department will assess the speaking and reading series. The following 

instructors will lead the assessments:  

51A – Debbie Mochidome and Evelyn Uyemura, with the part-time instructor 

51B – Debbie Mochidome 

51C – Evelyn Uyemura 

 

52A – Nancy Currey and Debbie Mochidome 

52B – Nitza Llado and Rebecca Loya 

52C – Matt Kline 

1.2 Kevin informed the faculty that a new version of Tracdat is in use and that there will be 

upcoming workshops to provide instruction.  
 

2. Consistency Project 

2.1 Kevin asked the faculty if they would be interested in continuing the consistency project 

this semester. The faculty agreed that 53B would be the best class for this project. Since 

the SLOs for the writing series were just completed in the spring, faculty wondered if the 

consistency project would still be available in the spring of 2016 so that the 53BSLO and 

the 53B consistency project could coincide. Evelyn asked how the information from such 

a project would later get out to other faculty who teach the course. Allison and Nancy 

suggested sending out an information sheet or letter, similar to that which is given out for 

ESL 53C/Eng A, would be the best way. 

 

3. PLOs 

3.1 Debbie Mochidome and Evelyn Uyemura volunteered to work on PLO1 for the speaking/listening 

series. 

 


